Wistron Corporation

21F., No. 88, Sec. 1, HsinTai 5th Rd., Hsichih Dist, New Taipei City 221

Date: April 28, 2021

Federal Communications Commission

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division
7435 Oakland Mills Rd

Columbia MD 21046-1609

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: PU5-LN300WG3

To Whom It May Concern:

We, Wistron Corporation, declare our product, Notebook Computer with FCC ID: PU5-
LN300WG3, will disable LTE B38 operation permanently when sold in United States by software.

LTE B38 operation will not enabled/overridden by end users via any other mean.

Sincerely yours,

glert e

Melody
Melody.Wu@newbtl.com




